
Del City North Neighborhood Watch Association 

Community News Bulletin No. 2 

 

We are seeking to grow our organization by enrolling new 
members into our association. To do that we are planning a 
membership campaign starting August 13 that will involve 
talking to our neighbors by going door to door.   

 We are asking for volunteers to meet at the Harbor Freight 
Parking Lot at 10:00 AM, Saturday, August 13 to work 
together until noon canvasing the area that includes the 
south end of Vickie Drive, Vera Place and Pam Place. 
Volunteers will be provided with handouts, door hanging 
envelopes, and given instruction on how to complete a 
membership application. Suggest you bring a clip board if 
available. If you have questions call Wendell at 405-990-1938 
or Lonnie at 405-850-5103. 

 We need to know if you plan to volunteer for this activity. 
Please call Wendell or Lonnie or log on to “delcitynorth.com” 
web page, click on the Contact Us link, and in the “questions, 
comments, and suggestions box” tell us you plan to be 
there.   
 

We will appreciate your participation.  
 


